
Ms Cara Groenewegen 

Principal Policy Officer 

Legal Services Council 

New South Wales

Email: cora.groenewegen@legalservicescouncil.org.au 

Dear Ms Groenewegen 

6 December 2019 

Proposed amendment to the Legal Profession Uniform Admission Rules 2015 relating to 

the removal of the word "fame" 

Thank you for your letter of 28 November 2019_ 

I support the removal of the word "fame" where it appears in the Rules and support the 

proposed amendments. 

Yours sincerely 

T F BATHURST AC 

Chief Justice 

19-1566 
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